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Resumption of Operations 
 
 
On May 23, 2016, Reduced Power Notifications were filed on behalf of Stations KXAS-TV and 
KXTX-TV (the “Stations”), File Nos. 10870 and 10872, respectively, to advise the Commission of 
reduced power operation during installation of a new antenna.  Effective Sunday, May 29, 
2016, the Stations resumed operations at 80% of authorized power.  The relentless rain in Texas 
during May and June has caused a delay in completing the antenna work.  Assuming the 
weather improves, the Stations should be restored to 100% power within the next several 
weeks.   
 
 


